Kimberlz Gibbons

From: Jay Sikes

Sent: Wednesday, November 1, 2023 12:29 PM
To: Kimberly Gibbons

Subject: RE: flood zone

Hye Kimberly.....unless they have a professionally drawn site plan showing they are out of the fp, yes they will need an
Elevation Cert.

Good catch & thanks for checking,
jay

Jay Sikes, CFM

Development Services Assistant Director/ Manager of Planning Services
Harnett County Development Services

420 McKinney Pkwy (Physical)

PO Box 65 (Mailing)

Lillington, NC 27546

910-893-7525, x2

910-814-6418

910-814-6459 (fax)

www.harnett.org/planning

- Harnett
N/ TV COUNTY

From: Kimberly Gibbons <kgibbons@harnett.org>
Sent: Wednesday, November 1, 2023 11:18 AM
To: Jay Sikes <jsikes@harnett.org>

Subject: flood zone

| received permits for a few of these lots. Will they need flood elevation certificates before we start the permitting
process? Shady Grove Rd
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Kimberly Gibbons

Central Permitting Technician

Harnett County Development Services
420 Mckinney Parkway

P.O. Box 65 (Mailing)

Lillington, N.C. 27546

(910) 893-7525 opt. 1
kgibbons@harnett.org




